
Councillors are getting out and about across the region to meet with residents as part of 
their commitment to listen and report back to the Maranoa.

These sessions provide an opportunity to meet with Councillors face-to-face in your local 
area to informally chat about what’s important to you and to ask questions about what 
Council is doing in your town and the broader region.

The next round of the catch-ups will take place in May:

TUESDAY, 20 MAY 2025

Roma 12:00pm - 3:00pm	

Cr Wendy Taylor
Cr Cameron O’Neil
Cr Peter Flynn
Cr Meryl Brumpton

Roma Council Chambers

WEDNESDAY, 21 MAY 2025

Surat 9:00am - 12:00pm
Cr Joh Hancock
Cr Amber Davis

Surat Council Chambers

Injune 9:00am - 12:00pm
Cr Cameron O’Neil
Cr Jane Vincent

Injune Memorial Hall - 
Supper Room

Yuleba 9:00am - 12:00pm
Cr Wendy Taylor
Cr Brendan Seawright

Old CWA Hall

Mitchell 9:00am - 12:00pm
Cr John Birkett
Cr Meryl Brumpton

Mitchell Council Chambers

If you are unable to attend a Catch-up in your town and you have a matter you’d like raise or an enquiry for 
further investigation and response,  you can lodge a Customer Request by visiting www.maranoa.qld.gov.au/
community-engagement, visiting your local Customer Service Centre or calling 1300 007 662.

More information: 
www.maranoa.qld.gov.au/community-engagement


